
Olympic Tickets Notice

Author: Paul Stimpson

Posted On: May 23, 2012

Dear Members.

For those who purchased tickets for Table Tennis at London 2012 via the BTTF/ETTA this is to advise you that we
are expecting the tickets by the middle of June and will then send out to you directly by special post.

Once this is completed we expect to have a few spare tickets if any members wish to be considered and put on
a short list for these potential tickets can you please email me at alex@harwoodltd.co.uk

Regards

Alex Murdoch

See here the selection news for Team GB table tennis Olympic squad.
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